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Date: March 21, 2017

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jon Kleinheksel /

Re: CR 93 Asphalt Upgrade Project

The City of Celina recently contacted Public Works regarding their desire to upgrade
CR93. This road is a short, 230 ft. mutual boundary road which intersects SH289
northeast of downtown Celina.

Celina offered to hire a contractor to perform the work which would include site
preparation and a 2” asphalt overlay. Assuming the County chooses this option, the
County’s share of the cost would be $3,205.

Given the deficient economies of scale for a project of this size, PW staff believes
relocating the necessary heavy equipment and reassigning the required personnel would
be counterproductive and detrimental. Instead, PW staff feel that the $3,205 fee is more
than reasonable compared to the department’s ability to preserve current assignments
without interruption. Public Works has the funds available and budgeted in road
maintenance account 7532.

Public Works requests Commissioners Court’s consideration and approval to cost
participate with the City of Celina to upgrade CR 93. Should you require additional
information, please contact me and I will respond accordingly.



